
Bountiful Planning Department  801.298.6190     795 South Main Street, 84010 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  

REQUEST To hold a public hearing regarding Preliminary Review for a 2-Lot Single 
Family Residential Subdivision, Finlinson Subdivision, and amending 
Lot 102 of Summerwood Estates Phase, at 285 East Summerwood 
Drive, in the Single-Family Residential Foothill (R-F) Zone. 

CONTACT 801-298-6190 
planning@bountiful.gov 

MEETING DATE, 
TIME, & PLACE 
 

Tuesday, September 2, 2025 at 6:30 PM 
Bountiful City Hall, 795 S Main Street 
 

COMMENT Any person having interest in these matters may attend and be heard 
during the public hearing.  
 

AUTHORITY 
 
NOTICING 
COMPLETED 

Planning Commission  
 
August 12, 2025 

  

  

 
Aerial Photo of 285 E Summerwood, Proposed 2-Lot Subdivision 


